
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Only one more week to go and then we will be into our last half term! How did that happen? 
We have so much planned and are looking forward hopefully to some sunny summer days! 
Class One and two have enjoyed a sports session out of school this week, Class One at Wentworth Leisure Centre and Class 
Two at Corbridge Middle School. They were all impeccably behaved and were a credit to our school. Class One have been 
carrying out SATs this week and are almost there with some finishing off next week.  
  
I have popped some photos from our Mental Health week (last week) onto the website and today was our last Inamojo 
session for now; I would just like to thank Melissa Baynes who has carried out the sessions, the children have thoroughly 
enjoyed them all and Melissa has been wonderful! Mindfulness Club has not taken place this week but will start up again 
next week.  
 
Please may I remind everyone that if you are entering the school grounds then we need you to enter via the main gate 
(rather than the car park gate). This is to ensure that parents and carers are kept as safe as possible and are not using the 
same entrance as the vehicles. 
 
We are also changing the way that we communicate with parents by email. If you would like to contact a member of 
staff, then please could you send an email to – admin@slaley.northumberland.sch.uk rather that direct to their email. I 
assure you that emails will be picked up just the same but we are looking to streamline the communication channels. 
 
Next Friday we have our Jubilee Celebrations which we ae very much looking forward to. Our School Council have offered 
suggestions as to what they would like to have for lunch and weather permitting we will be having a buffet lunch 
outdoors. Children are welcome to come to school dressed in red, white and blue clothes (or simply just non-uniform – 
whatever you prefer). Parents and Carers of EYFS children are welcome to come and join us at our Praise Assembly next 
week (2.45pm) 
Have a lovely weekend everyone! 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Hayward 

 
 What is happening in the coming weeks … 
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Slaley First School 
 

 

Attendance Cup Winners 
This week 

(Percentages based on last 
week’s attendance figures) 

 
EYFS -85.6% 
Class One – 96.7% 
Class Two – 98.6% 
 
Well done Class Two  

Friday 20th May 2022 

INTERNET SAFETY 
As Parents it is always good to keep abreast of internet safety issues. To 
find out more about how to keep your child safe if they are online visit … 
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/uk  
 

 
 

Wednesday 25th May 
Film Night 
5pm – 7pm 
Come and watch the film ‘Vivo’ 
£5 per ticket (Including popcorn, sweets 
and juice). 
 
 

June 6th – 
Statutory Phonics Screening 

check 
Class One 

Friday June 10th Year 
4 Multiplication 

Check 

30th June  
 
EYFS and Class One Trip to 
Brockbushes Farm (More 
Information to follow soon). 
 

Who will be our behaviour for 
learning superstars be this 
half term? We will see next 
Friday!! 

12th July – Transfer Day (YR 4 
to Corbridge Middle School) 
and all year groups move up; 
more information to follow 
soon 

July 8th Summer Fair – Thank you so much for all of the bottles donated this 
week! We have had a wonderful response! Next week please could we have 
donations for the tombola, e.g. smellies, small toys, stationery etc. 

Sports Day  
Thursday 7th July. Children 
to come to school dressed in a 
T-shirt of their team colour. 
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